
Fernando Martinez 

President and CEO 

545 Andover Park W  Telephone: (253) 243-6959 

Building 1, Suite 109  Fax: (253) 243-6961 

Tukwila, WA 98188  Email: info@nwmtnmsdc.org 

June 6, 2022 

Paul Mitchell 
Managing Partner 
South Coast Paper 
1241 Main St. 
Columbia, South Carolina 29202 

Dear Paul Mitchell, 

Thank you for subscribing to the Northwest Mountain Minority Supplier Development 

Council’s Subscription Service. Our Council looks forward to supporting South Coast Paper, 

Inc in the Northwest Mountain region.  

We confirm your Subscription Service application and payment has been processed. Your 

company is now included in the Northwest Mountain MSDC’s MBE network and will remain 

subscribed until your current MBE certification expiration date, March 1, 2022. 

The Northwest Mountain MSDC’s Subscription Service grants your company: 

• Equivalent support from the Northwest 

Mountain MSDC to your Home Council 

• Referrals & Introductions to Regional 

Corporate Members 

• Invitations to Northwest Mountain 

MSDC network events 

• Access to the Council President’s 

knowledge of regional market 

• Eligibility to receive scholarships from 

the Council and partners 

• Access to regional MBE development 

trainings and programs

Please contact us if we can be of further assistance to you. 

Sincerely, 

 
Fernando Martinez 

President and CEO 

mailto:info@nwmtnmsdc.org

